FOR: BECKY PURBRICK

Fax (44-171) 793 7630

Santiago, CHILE, August 28, 1996

E-mail: becky_purbrick@scflondon.ccmail.compuserve.com

Dear Becky,

- 1. Last July 15 we send you a Fax asking to send us a copy of the Thesaurus and Glossary, both in Spanish and English, but until today we have not receive it. We also have not receive yet CRIN's Newsletter for June.
- 2. We are very happy because every day we have less problems with Internet and no problem at all with e-mail. We also have the possibility of using an information page in WWW.
- 3. We have contacted "Children's House" and are very happy to receive all the information they are giving, we print all what concerns us, specially those issues on Children and War, because we are trying that PIDEE's Psychologist could assist at the Mozambique Meeting.

We also found CRIN in the list, but it seems that the Newsletter has not appear yet.

4. In relation with the Working Group on "Training on Information Handling for the Rights of the Child", we have been exchanging e-mails with Karin Rydberg, and we hope to have a printed copy of the "Handbook of Description of Librarian and Documental Processess for the Creation of a Documentation Centre oriented towards the Rights of the Child". This copy is in Spanish because we do not have the financial resources to translate it into English. We will also send a copy for CRIN.

We would like to make it sure that the Handbook is an intelectual property of CEDIAL-PIDEE, because it has been supported by the Chilean Ministry of Education. It may be considered as a PIDEE-CEDIAL's contribution to CRIN without loosing the quality of property of the organization that created the project.

5. We would like to know if we could count with a space in Children's House to inform about our work and to send information about the following of the Convention of the Rights of the Child, in Chile and Latin America. For example, the Declaration of the NGOs at the III Meeting of American Ministries about Infancy and Social Policies, held in Santiago, Chile. PIDEE was member of the Working Group that redacted the final Declaration, in representation of almost 30 NGOs. But all this would be in Spanish.

Looking back for receiving your prompt news.

With best regards,

María Eugenia Rojas Executive Secretary

We could not enter into e-mail